
From: Fiona Green <> 
Sent: 19 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos Project 
 

Dear Council Administrator 
 
I am writing this sensing the urgency & vital importance of the Atmos Project to be included 
in the Town Plan. 
 
I have lived in Totnes since I went to school at Dartington in 1958, & apart from the 
Elmhirst’s other great experiments, which transformed the town into a place of global 
recognition, I believe that the Atmos scheme has the potential to do the very same. 
 
I am most impressed with the huge amount of time & dedicated professional work that has 
already gone into this,& in a true spirit of community. This must be realised, & you at the 
Council have the ability to make it come about. 
 
It will bring urgently needed work to the town, as well as a template vision of what all future 
towns can be across the UK : a true flag bearing project we can all be proud of. 
 
My best wishes 
 
Fiona Green 


